
Learning from Home Writing GRID ES1 Boolaroo Public School 

 INSTRUCTIONS: Each day, choose one writing prompt from the grid to write about. You can complete activities online on MS Teams 

and submit to your teacher via MS Teams, or on paper or an exercise book  

 

 

 

You are a reporter for a 
television show. You are 
going to interview a 
baker who has just made 
the biggest cookie in the 
world. Write the 
questions that you 
would ask the baker.  

  
 I see a….. 

 
Finish the sentence  

  
Make a list of all the 

ways that you are  
helpful to your friends 

and family.  

  
I went outside and a 

monkey...  

  
Describe someone who 

is a hero to you. Why are 
they a hero?   

  
The big elephant…. 
 
Finish the sentence 

If you could have any 
animal as a pet what 
would you have and why?  

  
In a simple sentence 
write about your 
favourite sport or game.  

  
Which character from a 
book would you most 
like to meet and why?  

  
  
  

FREE CHOICE  

  
Help mum or dad write the 

grocery list 

  
Make a list of all of the 
things you would take  

with you on a trip to the 
moon.  

  
  
  

FREE CHOICE  

  
Should junk food be sold 

at school? Why/why 
not?  

   
A little dragon….  

 
Finish the sentence 

The world’s largest 
theme park just opened.  
Be a reporter and 
describe the theme park 
in a sentence. You can 
record yourself too.  

  
Persuade someone to 
share their favourite 
toy. Write them a 
simple letter.  

A big tree….. 
 
Finish the sentence 

  
  

Make a list of all of the 
things that you are 
grateful for in your life.  

  
  

Write a kind note to 
someone you care about  

  
If you had a superpower 
what would it be and 
why?  

  
If you had one million 
dollars how would you 
spend it? 

  
Write a simple sentence 
about someone in your 
family. Draw a picture to go 
with it.  

 

  
  

FREE CHOICE 


